
UN Official Praises Work of
Cuban Health Professionals in
Equatorial Guinea

Malabo, February 19 (RHC)-- Jeanne Seck, Representative of the UNAIDS program in Equatorial Guinea
has praised the work of Cuban health professionals in the Central African country and in other parts of the
world.

During an exchange with Cuban Ambassador to Equatorial Guinea, Pedro Doña, the UN official said
Cuban health experts have proven to be fully trained and highly skilled.

HIV-AIDS affects six out of every 100 people in Equatorial Guinea.

The Cuban ambassador confirmed Cuba's commitment to help other nations and peoples, particularly in
Africa, in the fight against HIV-AIDS and other diseases, thereby improving those countries' health
indicators. 
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